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FCC Ma Room

City of Clatskanie

Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554
Attention: Michael Wagner, Rm 2-A523; Andrew Rhodes, Rm. 2-A461

SUBJECT: December 18th Decision, DA 14-1859, FM Channel 225C3 assigned
from Clatskanie to Napavine for Threshold Communications

Gentlemen:

As Police Chief of Clatskanie, I am asking for your consideration of denying the
request by Threshold Communications to move the assignment of the above
mentioned FM radio channel to Napavine from Clatskanie.

To have the availability of the establishment of a radio station in our community
is invaluable, particularly with respect to law enforcement and emergency
situations. Our community is very rural and opportunities for mass information
dissemination are extremely limited. Our local newspaper is a weekly
publication and we have no local TV access. To have the radio media venue
would be very important for public safety.

Our population will grow in the near future as proposed industrial development
occurs in our area. We believe there will be a market for the establishment of a
radio station as families settle in the Clatskanie community. In addition
coverage would reach to other rural areas surrounding us.

Thank you for considering leaving the assignment of FM Channel 225C3 in the
Clatskanie area. If I may be of further help, please contact me.

C ef Marvin Hoover

P.O. Box 9- 95S. Nehalem, OR 97016 - 503-728-2622
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